A

THECITYO-ASHEVILLE

NORTH CAROLINA

DATE: June 13, 2024
TO: BIDDERS
RE: Toyota RAV4s - FBR1674-24

ADDENDUM NO. 1NOTIFICATION

The purpose of this addendum is to make clarifications on the bid spec and provide a new bid document. All
changes to the bid document will be in RED. Bidders must use the “Addendum 1 Bid Document” to
submit your bid in order to be considered. This document and all other documents can be found at
www.ashevillenc.gov/bids under this bid number.

Please sign this addendum and include with your bid package

Representative Signature Company Name
If you have any questions, please contact me.

Regards,
City of Asheville

Beatrice Abernathy
Purchasing Specialist
babernathy@ashevillenc.gov
828-259-5954
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